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June 1, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, Staff, and Friends, 
 
It is hard to believe we are already at our last week of school for the 2019-2020 school year.  This year has 
presented challenges like we have not encountered before but I appreciate your strength and flexibility while 
navigating the constant changes. 
 
With the end of the school year, we look forward to next year.  Due to the prolonged closure, the school district 
was granted a waiver by the state to start before September 1.  We have set the start date for August 20. 
Although we know the start date, the instruction that will be delivered is still being investigated.  Please 
complete this brief survey to share your thoughts on possible scenarios. 
https://forms.gle/oNCgjrXqn9jMMdBYA  
Please keep in mind all decisions will be made based on current information from Public Health and the 
Department of Public Instruction. 
 
Foodservice will end meal delivery this Friday, June 5.  Our kitchen will be closed next week but we will 
resume providing food for pickup on Wednesday, June 17.  We will provide food at no cost to students for an 
entire week at a time.  This food will be available for pickup Wednesdays at the High School from 10:30 AM to 
Noon.  This program will run until the end of July.  Families can sign up on the district website. 
 
Our buildings and grounds are still closed for instruction and extra-curricular activities until June 30.  Although 
we are closed, our buildings will be accessible June 8-12​th​ from 8:00 AM until 5:00 PM to return materials and 
pick up student personal belongings.  Building Principals should have specific plans for students on how to best 
enter and exit the buildings.  
 
Summer school will run in July in a virtual format.  More information will be sent out at a later time with 
specifics.  If we are allowed to have student instruction in our buildings in July, we may add small group 
activities.  At this time, we do not know what extra-curricular activities will look like in July or August.  We 
will send out additional information when it becomes available. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  I hope your families are healthy and well. Enjoy your summer 
and see you on August 20. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Koenig 
Superintendent 
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